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EMAILED 
 
May 3, 2022 
 
Mayor John Tory and Members of the Executive Committee, 
10W – City Hall, 
100 Queen Street West, 
Toronto, Ontario, 
M5H 2N2. 
 
Attention: Julie Amoroso, Committee Administrator 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Executive Committee Members, 
 
Re: EX32.3 - Removal of Harbour Lead Line and Keating Rail Yard 
 
Lafarge Canada owns and operates a number of aggregate, concrete and cement producing and handling 
facilities within the GTA which also includes our Polson Street cement terminal. Through our subsidiary 
companies we also supply concrete for Toronto’s growth and development through many construction 
projects. 
 
As a member of the Toronto Industry Network, we are writing in support of TIN’s letter requesting that 
the City retain the existing Harbour lead line and we endorse the request to create a new right-of-way 
from Leslie Street running west to our Polson facility.  Rail was extensively used in the past and Lafarge 
would explore that option if the opportunity were made available. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Galway,  
 

 
 
Sr. Land Manager, GTA & Eastern Ontario 
Chris.galway@lafarge.com 
(416) 526-0595 
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